
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
17 November 2020 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
  
1.  On behalf of all the members of the Public Accounts Committee (PAC), I 

would like to express our condolences to the family of the late Datuk 

Hasbullah Osman who passed away at Raub Hospital yesterday 

afternoon. 

 

2.  Although he had just been appointed to the post on last Thursday (12 

November 2020), the late Datuk Hasbullah showed high commitment to 

the Committee’s work. Once appointed as a member of the Committee, 

he straight away attended the meetings that took place on that day and 

yesterday. 

 

3.  All PAC members were deeply saddened and shocked when hearing the 

news of the passing of the late Datuk Hasbullah at about 6.30 pm 

yesterday. 

 

4.  We all will surely feel the loss of the late Datuk Hasbullah in every PAC 

meeting as he always provided useful input and actively participated in 

every session during the meeting. 
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5.  Besides that, he also generously shared his previous experience of being 

the private secretary to the Home Minister and political secretary to the 

Deputy Prime Minister. 

 

6.  As a mark of respect to the late Datuk Hasbullah, PAC decided to 

postpone all the meetings and briefings scheduled to be held today. 

  

Thank you. 

 

Hon. Wong Kah Woh  

 


